
Kirsty Williams MS, Minister for Education 

Dyddiad | Date: 22 July 2020 

Pwnc | Subject: Debate of Estyn’s 2018-19 Annual Report 

Dear Kirsty, 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 July 2020 regarding the debate of Estyn’s 2018-19 Annual 

Report. 

The Committee agrees with you that, in light of the delay between the publication of the 2018-19 

Annual Report and a potential date in the autumn term to debate it in Plenary, it would be more 

appropriate to lay it before the Senedd to note.  

We note your indication that Estyn’s 2019-20 Annual Report is due to be published on 9 December 

and that you will lead a debate on that report early in 2021. We would welcome an opportunity in 

that debate to refer to points arising in our scrutiny of Estyn’s 2018-19 report, if relevant at that 

stage. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lynne Neagle MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh or 

English. 

CYPE(5)-20-20 - Paper to note 6

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s103510/CYPE5-19-20%20-%20Paper%20to%20note%203.pdf



